
Mr. J. S. Perry 
Site Vice President 
Dresden Nuclear Power Station 
Commonwealth Edison Company 
6500 North Dresden Road 
Morris, IL 60450 

Dear Mr. Perry: 

November 25, 1996 

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) recently received information concerning 
activities at the Dresden Nuclear Power Station. The details are described below for your 
evaluation. 

We request that the results of your evaluation of this matter be submitted to Region Ill 
within 45 days of the date of this letter. Your response to this request should not be 
docketed, and-should be sent in an envelope addressed to my attention. We also request 

. that your response contain no personal privacy, proprietary, or safeguards information. If 
necessary, such information shall be contained in a separate attachment which will be 
withheld from public disclosure. The affidavit required by 10 CFR 2. 790(b) must 
accompany your response if proprietary information is included. · 

NRC review of your response will include whether: (a) the individual conducting the 
evaluation was independent; (bl the evaluation was of sufficient depth and scope; (c) 
appropriate root causes and generic implications were considered if substantiated; and (d) 
the corrective actions, if necessary, were sufficient. 

The enclosure to this letter should be controlled and distribution should be limited to 
personnel with a "need to know" until your evaluation has been completed and reviewed 
by NRC Region Ill. The enclosure to this letter is considered "NOT FOR PUBLIC 
DISCLOSURE." 
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We appreciate your cooperation and will gladly discuss any questions you may have 
concerning this information. 

Sincerely, 

Original Signed by Geoffrey E. Grant 

Geoffrey E. Grant, Director 
Division of Reactor Safety 

Docket Nos. 50-237; 50-249 

Enclosure: As stated 
(NOT FOR PUBLIC DISCLOSURE) 

cc w/o encl: D. A. Sager, Vice President, 
Generation Support 

H. W. Keiser, Chief Nuclear 
- Operating Officer 
T. Nauman, Station Manager, Unit 1 
M. Heffley, Station Manager, Units 2 and 3 
F. Spangenberg, Regulatory Assurance 

Supervisor 
I. Johnson, Acting Nuclear 

Regulatory Services Manager 
Document Control Desk - Licensing 
Richard Hubbard 
Nathan Schloss, Economist, 

Office of the Attorney General 
State Liaison Officer 
Chairman, Illinois Commerce Commission 

bee: D. E. Funk 

Distribution: 
Docket File w/o encl 
PUBLIC IE-01 w/o encl 
OC/LFDCB w/o encl 

SRls, Dresden, LaSalle, 
Quad <;:ities w/o encl 

Enf. Coordinator, Riii w/o encl 
RAC 1 w /o encl (E-mail) 

DRP w/o encl 
DRS w/o encl 
DOCUMENT NAME: 

C. Pederson, Riii w/o encl 
LPM, NRR w/o encl 
Riii PRR w/o encl 

G:DRS\DRE112S 6.DRS 

CAA 1 w/o encl (E-mail) 
A. 8. Beach, Riii w/o' encl 
W. L. Axelson, Riii w/o encl 

To receive a copy of this document, indicate in the box "C" = Copy without attach/encl 
"E" = Copy with attach/encl "N" = No copy 
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